
Your Community Impact Statement has been successfully submitted to City Council and
Committees. 

If you have questions and/or concerns, please contact the Department of Neighborhood
Empowerment at NCSupport@lacity.org. 

This is an automated response, please do not reply to this email. 

Contact Information 
Neighborhood Council: Del Rey Neighborhood Council 
Name: Matt Wersinger 
Phone Number: (310) 721-2980 
Email: mwersinger@me.com 
The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(13) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0) 
Date of NC Board Action: 04/08/2021 
Type of NC Board Action: For 

Impact Information
Date: 04/20/2021 
Update to a Previous Input: No 
Directed To: City Council and Committees 
Council File Number: 20-1150 
Agenda Date: 
Item Number: 
Summary: The DRNC supports CF 20-1150. LADWP did not reveal the existence of a methane leak
at the Valley Generating Station until it was exposed by a Jet Propulsion Laboratory emission
leakage study in August 2020, which caused much local outrage. Reporting from the LADWP on
leaks that contribute greenhouse gases is the first step to addressing them in a timely manner, which
is crucial for a state at the frontline of the climate crisis. 
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